
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 22 By Councillor Jim Campbell for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Housing and Economy Committee at 
a meeting of the Council on 3 May 
2018  

   

Question (1) Does the Convener welcome the required intervention of a 

Scottish Government “improvement team” to help process 

Building Warrants in the City including those for much 

needed affordable housing? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What is the estimated number of affordable housing that are 

currently being built that still have not been issued with 

Building Warrants? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What is the estimated number of affordable housing that are 

practically completed, which are still waiting for Certificates 

of Habitation? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Will the Convener make clear to the service that it is 

imperative lessons are learned from the “improvement team” 

so that our Capital will provide a planning and building 

support service that is competitive in international terms, in 

this area which is key to our future economic development? 

Answer (4)  
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